



## ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: <a href="mailto:admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk">admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/">http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/</a>

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive Patchway South Glos BS34 6AQ

Wednesday 30th March

Dear Parents / Carers,

## Year 6 SATs/Breakfast Club

As you will be aware, SATs week for the Year 6 children takes place during the week beginning **Monday 8<sup>th</sup> May**. They are working so hard to prepare for this week and are hopefully feeling confident about the challenges that they may face.

For your reference, the timetable for the week is below so that you have an idea of what the children will be doing throughout the week.

Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup> May am— Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> May am— English Reading Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> May am— Mathematics Arithmetic and Reasoning 1 Friday 12<sup>th</sup> May am— Mathematics Reasoning 2

On the four mornings when assessments will be taking place, we would like to invite your child to attend a **Year 6 Breakfast Club** with the rest of their peers. This will ensure that we are able to settle any nerves quickly and answer any last minute questions they may have beforehand. We have held this for a number of years now and it has always proven to be a positive start to the day. If your child would like to attend the breakfast club, please make a payment of £1.50 total contribution to cover some of the costs of the food and drink via parent pay by **Friday 21st April**. There will also be a space for you to add any dietary requirements when you sign up. We ask that your child arrives no earlier than 8.30am and comes to the school hall to meet us for registration.

As SATs week approaches, it is important that your child remembers how hard they have worked. They may feel a little anxious but if you could help reassure them that they are ready and that there won't be anything that they haven't experienced before, that would be very much appreciated.

Thank you for your support as always. Yours sincerely, Miss Legg































